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December 17, 2002 
 
 

NOTICE CONTINUING HEARING ON  
SETTLEMENT PROPOSAL 

 
 

 
RE: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Basin Frozen 

Foods, Inc., Docket No. UG-020230 and UG-020232 
 
TO ALL PARTIES: 
 
On December 10, 2002, the Commission issued a notice to all parties 
rescheduling a hearing on the proposed settlement stipulation in this matter for 
December 20, 2002.  On December 12, 2002, the Commission received a letter 
from Commission Staff stating that the respondent is not available on December 
20 and will be unavailable through January 3, 2003.  Staff has no objection to a 
continuance. 
 
THE COMMISSION GIVES NOTICE That the hearing on the proposed 
settlement scheduled for December 20, 2002 is cancelled and will be continued 
to a later date and time.  Due to Commissioner availability, the Commission 
will issue a separate notice of the date and time to be established. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
MARJORIE R. SCHAER 
Administrative Law Judge 


